
FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
FEBRUARY 3, 2013 

Diocesan Theme “When they arrived, they called the church together and related all that God had done 
with them and how he had opened a door of faith”(Acts 14.27) 

“Increase our Faith (Luke 17.5)...” 
Parish Theme “Though Many We Are One Body in Christ. 

 
 
 
Saturday, February 2nd   

4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of 
Monica Baker by Lise & Reynald Lefleur 
 

Sunday, February 3rd           
9:00 am For the intentions of the 
Parishioners by the Pastor 
10:45 am In thanksgiving by Rita Miles 
 

Tuesday, February 5th     

7:00 pm  
 

Wednesday, February 6th       At the Parish 
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Peter 
Johnston by the Staff and Student  
 

Thursday, February 7th       
9:00 am   
 

Friday, February 8th        
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of 
Douglas Beaudoin by the James Family 
 

Saturday, February 9th    
4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of 
Sandra Sweeney by her Family 
 

Sunday, February 10th            
9:00 am For the intentions of the Tanguay 
Family by the Brown Family 
10:45 am For the intentions of the 
Parishioners by the Pastor 

 
MASS INTENTIONS 

There are many openings for weekday Mass 
Intentions. Please call the office for information. 
613-445-3054 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR CATECHUMENS 
They are Blake Brooks, Lareina Gerstgrasser, Kate 
Johnson and Sean O’Reilly. Please keep them in 
your prayers as they journey towards the Easter 

Vigil. 
 

 
IN OUR PRAYERS 

For the sick among our families and friends 
especially:  

Matthew Holmes, Isaac Berkers, Maddy Nichol, 
Lydia Knock, Yolande Bekkers,Pat Gates, Ken 
Poirer, Anita Cottrell, Justin McKenna, Arthur 

Durocher,Bill Hayste, Pamela Thomson and  
Dawn-Leanne Thomson: 

may Christ bless and heal them 
 

 
THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY… 

Friday, February 1st~ First Friday Adoration 
starting time 3:00 pm 
Saturday, February 2nd  ~ First Friday Adoration 
Ends at 4:00 pm 
Sunday, February 3rd~ Hall Rental  
Tuesday, February 5th~ Adult Choir 7:30 pm 
RCIA 7:30 pm (Hall) 
Wednesday, February 6th~Faith Formation 7:30 
pm (Hall) 
 

NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY… 
Tuesday, February 12th~ Adult Choir 7:30 pm 
RCIA 7:30 pm (Hall) 
Wednesday, February 13th~Ash Wednesday:  
~Service: Mother Teresa School Gym 8:45 am 
~Service: St. Thomas Aquinas school 10:00 am 
~OLMM Mass 7:00 pm  
Thursday, February 14th~CWL General Meeting 
9:30 am (Hall), K of C Executive Meeting 7:30 pm 
(Hall) 
 

 
PILGRIMAGE STATUE OF OUR LADY OF 

THE MIRACULOUS MEDAL 
is available to go home with your family this week. 
If you wish to take home Our Lady for 1 week, 
please sign up on the sheet located on the table in 
the Foyer. Many graces will surely follow. 
“Under Mary’s protection we shall have nothing to 
fear.”  words of St. Marguerite Bourgeoys 
 
 
BULLETIN DEADLINE: Tuesday at Noon in writing 

please admin@olmm.ca 

mailto:admin@olmm.ca


February 3, 2013 
 

  
Your K of C will be holding on March 
2, 2013 their annual Spaghetti Dinner 
extravaganza.  This year’s event is in 
memory of our dear Monica 

Baker.  All funds raised will be donated to the 
Winchester Hospital Cancer programs.  Tickets are 
now on sale.  To reserve or buy tickets, contact 
J.P. Vincelette at 613-445-0536 or e-mail at 
jjpmd60@gmail.com. 

 
SIGN OF PEACE: In the flu and cold season people 
are reminded that the rite of peace does not 
necessarily have to be expressed by a handshake. A 
simple greeting is acceptable 
 

 
 

BAPTIZED IN CHRIST 
We celebrated last weekend the glorious baptism day 

of: 
Delia & Maren, children of Vince & Nicole Gravel 

 
HONDURAS 

All parishioners wishing to renew their Honduras 
Child Sponsorship pledge of 250 dollars are asked to 
pick up their personalized pledge envelopes in the 
foyer. To make a donation towards the purchase 
of book supplies to the sponsored schools, please see 
Mark Lalonde after Mass. 
 

THE EDGE 
Youth program (grades 6-8) will be starting on 
February 8th at 7pm in the Parish hall. 
Bring a friend! 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Counters are needed Monday mornings, if you have 
3-4 hours a month to volunteer in our Parish please 
call Kristine in the Parish office 445-3054 
 

A NOTE OF APPRECIATION TO OUR ADVERTISERS 
The publication of our parish bulletin is made 
possible by the financial support of our advertisers. 
All parishioners are encouraged to continue to 
patronize our advertisers.  

 
 

 
SUNDAY FEBRUARY 10TH IS WORLD  

MARRIAGE DAY 
Which honors husband and wife as head of the 
family, the basic unit of society. It salutes the 
beauty of their faithfulness, sacrifice and joy in 
daily married life. Sponsored by Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter.  
 
PLEASE bring in your wedding pictures during the 

week, to be displayed Sunday in the Church. 
 

MORE INFORMATION: 
 

From the Archdiocese~ 
We are looking for Spiritual Care volunteers to visit 
Catholic patients at the Civic Hospital. If you have 
patience, listening skills, can put people at ease and 
are non-judgmental you will find this very faith 
strengthening and rewarding. 
What are the requirements? 
Time commitment of 3 hours once a week, Sunday 
through Friday Pastoral Care Training, full details at 
www.ottawapastoralcare.com Application and 
interview Police check The hospital' provides parking 
and arrangements will be made to cover the cost of 
the Pastoral Care Training course. For further 
information, please contact our coordinator, 
Kathleen Allan, at 613 729­ 1903 or 
kathleenallan@gmail.com 
 

GET SET FOR KINDERGARDEN! 
Registration for the 2013-2014 school year is now 

underway at your local Catholic school. A full-day, 
every day Kindergarten program is now available at 

all school locations for September 2013! French 
Immersion is offered at many of our schools. In 

addition, we offer before and after school programs 
where numbers warrant it, and on-site daycare is 
offered at some locations. Please call your local 
Catholic school for more information, or visit 

www.cdsbeo.on.ca for a complete list of schools and 
information on how to register your child.  

FOOD BANK: A reminder that our local food bank is 
in need of baby food, cereal, lunch snacks , soup and 
toilet paper etc. as well as non-perishable food items 
and monetary donations to buy other necessities for 
the poor of our area. (Income tax receipts available: 
Good Neighbours Food Bank, P.O. Box 985, Embrun, 
K0A 1WO). 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 
Sunday, January 27, 2013- $3289.75 

Thank you for your generosity and support 
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